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From: Neil Faulds

Sent: 22 November 2015 23:21

To: Planning

Subject: Objection to Development East of Manse Road - H-LL4

Dear Sirs,

I am a resident at | 2nd ' would like to object to the proposed
development at Manse Road and South Oatlands Park. | would object on the following reasons:-

1. Iwas at a meeting at Linlithgow High School prior to its expansion. At that time the
school was already under pressure to meet demand for places even with the higher
capacity. | do not see how a further 45 houses will help with this. As far as | am aware
the new school at Winchburgh has yet to be built and even then, there will continue to
be a high demand for places at the Academy. The local primary schools are also under
pressure.

Further, the capacity of local amenities such as the sports centre and doctors surgery will
be put under further pressure.

2. The proposed development site is a greenfield site beyond the current settlement
boundary.

3. The development site is prime agricultural land and | believe it should be retained as
such.

4. Should development have to take place there is brownfield land to the west of
Linlithgow which could be considered rather than using agricultural land.

Yours faithfully,

Neil Faulds
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